
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce’s
Feb. 4 Tech Tuesday is designed for newbies to
social media. The 8am session will focus on
the  basics  of  social  media  and  the  unique
benefits of each social media site yields its
users.  The  meeting  is  at  the  chamber’s
conference  room  in  Stateline.

• Jessica Satre has joined Tahoe Regional Planning Agency as
associate counsel.

•  Gov.  Jerry  Brown  reappointed  Michael  Villines,  46,  of
Placerville  to  the  Central  Valley  Flood  Protection  Board,
where he has served since 2010.

• Here are the El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra roadwork schedules
for this week from Caltrans.

• South Tahoe Public Utility district is having a workshop
Feb. 6 at 6pm to discuss the water and sewer system upgrades
and rates. No action will be taken. The meeting is at 1275
Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe.
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